
1

Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Tuesday, February 02, 2016 1:14 PM

To: Donna Conkling

Cc: Steve Pappalardo; Robert Cole; David Lee (dlee.trustee@gmail.com); Bill Stern; 

dpekarek@verizon.net; Marc Samwick (marc.samwick@verizon.net); Carl Finger; Matt 

Callaghan

Subject: Fw: PLEASE SUPPORT THE LIBRARY!

FYI. JM 

From: Mayor 

Sent: Tuesday, February 2, 2016 1:13 PM 

To: Michelle Miller 

Subject: Re: PLEASE SUPPORT THE LIBRARY!  

  

Dear Ms. Miller -- Thank you for your email. 

 

Very truly yours, Jon Mark 

From: Michelle Miller <michellemiller1@gmail.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, February 2, 2016 1:07 PM 

To: Mayor 

Cc: Miller, Marc 

Subject: PLEASE SUPPORT THE LIBRARY!  

  

Dear Mayor Mark & Scarsdale Trustees, 
 
I am writing to let you know that I wholeheartedly support the $12M bond to transform 
the Scarsdale Public Library.  The library is an essential community resource and 
deserves our community-wide financial support. 
 
When my husband and I were planning to move out of New York City just three short 
years ago,  we took tours of Scarsdale and many surrounding areas to decide where we 
wanted to raise our family.  Undoubtedly, the strength of each community's library was 
a selling point for us and factored into our decision.  While Scarsdale's library 
might not have been the most modern or up-to-date, we could see it's vibrancy and the 
variety of its programming.  With small children, this most certainly attracted us to the 
area, and helped us decide to move here.  Certainly, Greenwich's library was a much 
more beautiful facility, but we could really tell this community used it's library and 
used it well.  Moving forward, if Scarsdale is to maintain it's top-billing status as 
a community young people really want to move to, it is imperative to renovate our 
library to meet the needs of a modern society.  My children love the library, but they 
are 6 and 9 and I fear as they get older, the musty, dusty library will no longer excite or 
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entice them.  It is time to bring the Scarsdale library up to date and give the smart, 
sophisticated residents of this town a library they can be proud of.    
 
I strongly urge you to make this project a priority of the Village of Scarsdale and to pass 
the $12 million bond. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michelle Miller 
7 Chesterfield Road 


